
Dear Parents,  

We are providing an opportunity for your child to take part in our 

successful Multi-Skills Afterschool Club, provided by Chris Hill 

Sports. 

Sessions will begin on Wednesday 10th January and will continue until 

the summer holidays. Sessions will finish at 4:30pm and the children 

will be dismissed from the main infant door at this time. 

Your child will need to bring suitable sport clothing and trainers to 

change into at 3:15pm and a drink. 

If you are interested in your child attending the club, please 

complete and return the slip below. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss Hadfield and Mrs. Trotter 

 

Please complete and return: 

Name of child:.................................................................................................. 

I wish my child to attend Chris Hill Multi-Skills after school. 

I will make the necessary arrangements to pick my child up at 

4:30pm. . 

Signed ................................................................... (Parent/Guardian) 

Emergency contact number ........................................................................... 

  


